o

4742 427¢ Ave SW #300
Seattle, WA 98116
206.402.0400

28 July 2016

Oregon Public Utility Commission
201 High St SE

Salem, OR 97301

Puc.fiingcenter@state.or.us

RE: CP1581, Request for Reconsideration of Cancellation, HAMR Communications, LLC
Order number 16-265
Oregon Company #8711

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to request reinstatement of the Certificate of Authority to provide

telecommunications in Oregon by HAMR Communications, LLC, per Order Number 16-265.

To comply with this request for reinstatement, HAMR has filed all our outstanding reports and
have addressed and paid all the delinquencies pertaining to those reports. We have
confirmation from Fee Coordinator, Elaine Cookingham, that outlines that all payments have
pbeen received. We also have confirmation from Frank Lackey, RSPF Compliance Specialist,
confirming that HAMR had filed an exception form on 04 January 2016 for the RSPF monthly

filings. Our annual report has been submitted, as well as the Quarterly OUS2 Reports.

HAMR has updated our contact information in order to receive and respond to timely

communications with the state of Oregon to maintain compliance going forward.



Please let us know if you need anything further from us to aid in this request for reinstatement,

and I'd be happy to provide it. Thank you very much for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely, 7

P

Geneviey vckmiller
HAMR Communications, LLC,
Controller, Finance
finance@hamr.co

]

cc: Aaron Seelye, President, HAMR Communications, LLC



